
 

 

MAGDALENE CATHOLIC COLLEGE 

Uniform Shop 

SCHOOL HOLIDAY NOTICE  

 

The Magdalene Uniform Shop will close for the Christmas School Holidays on  

Thursday 19 December (10.30am-3.30pm) 

 

The shop will be open during the Holidays on the following days: 

Thursday 23 January 10.00am-2.00pm 

Friday 24 January 10.00am-2.00pm 

Thursday 30 January 10.00am-2.00pm  

Friday 31 January 10.00am-2.00pm 

Monday 3 February 7.30am-3.00pm 

Wednesday 5 February 7.30am-12.30pm 

 

Normal term trading hours resume from Thursday 6 February  

Mondays         7.30am – 3.00pm 

Thursdays       10.30am - 3.30pm 

We look forward to assisting you with your uniform requirements 

Nicole and Mindy 

Magdalene Catholic College  

Telephone:  (02) 7209 3736 

Email: mcc@noone.com.au 

mailto:mcc@noone.com.au

